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Transfer to Secondary School 

If your child is a Year 6 pupil, you will need to apply for a Secondary Place by the 31st October 2015.  You can  

collect an applica!on form from our school office or apply online at  www.cornwall.gov/admissions.  

Our Christian values: Compassion, forgiveness, trust, respect, courage and  perseverance 

DIARY DATES 

Pupil Progress  

Evenings 

19th—21st October 

School Disco 

23rd October 

Half term holiday 

26th - 30th October 

INSET DAY 

2nd November 

Back to school  

3rd November 

BBFriends Meeting 

4th November 

Please see website for more  

diary dates including our  

Christmas Nativity/Play dates. 

PLEASE NOTE THE DATES 

FOR THE CHRISTMAS  

NATIVITY/PLAYS HAVE 

CHANGED SLIGHTLY. 

Chartwells Eat Right  
afternoon will take place in 
the school hall from 2.30-3pm 
on Thursday 22nd October, 
where we will showcase the 
food counter with some of 
the current menu for parents 
to taste.  

EXCEPT FOR BBKIDS & PLYMOUTH ARGYLE THERE WILL BE NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS RUNNING NOW UNTIL THE  

WEEK COMMENCING THE 9TH NOVEMBER. 

BB SPORTS NEWS 

Sports Fixtures-BB netball team played against Pondhu, unfortunately, we lost  

11-4 but we all tried our hardest. Josh Robinson scored 3 nets and Evie Leer 

scored the other for BB, also BB’s football team played against Pondhu.  The Year 

3/4 team won 2-0, but sadly the Year 5/6 lost 2-0.  They all played extremely well,  

regardless of the score.   Written by Grace Yr 6 

Cross Country-A huge well done to all of the children who participated in this week’s 

cross-country race which was held at Par.  Excellent performances from Robel Kidane and 

Evie Leer who came in the top twenty!  Thank you so much to the parents and grandpar-

ents who came along to support the children. 

Netball Festival-Last week, a group of seven children went to Poltair School to take part in 

a Netball competition.  For some of the children, this was their first experience of  

participating in a netball match against another school.  I was very proud of all the children 

who displayed excellent sportsmanship.  They persevered and behaved with dignity 

whether they won or lost a game.  Well done BB netball team! 

Mrs Cleaves (PE co-ordinator) 

Attendance by Class 

Congratula0ons to Pelicans Class with 98.7% a4endance!  

Government guidelines state that 

a'endance should be 96.1%  

Our whole school a'endance is 96.8% 

(12.10.15) 

 

So far, 56 children have a'endance  

below 95% and 28 of them are below 

90%.This means on average they have 

already lost either 1.3  or 2.6 days of 

educa!on out of a possible 26 days. 

Since the beginning of term, this 

equates to 109.2 days of lost teaching 

!me, which will never be regained.  

 

Please ensure your child only takes !me off for medical reasons. If they are 

unwell and absent from school please call 01726 64322 to inform us. 

Rainbows 1 93.6 

Rainbows 2 97.1 

Li'le Doves 98.1 

Li'le Fish 96.9 

Li'le Lambs 97.8 

Peacocks 97.4 

Phoenix 96.1 

Pelicans 98.7 

Angels 94.6 

Faith 96.7 

Hope 96.7 


